July 2019 Newsletter/Events
I would like to Thank all the Volunteers who made the month of June a huge success especially the Father’s Day Breakfast Buffet. WE WILL NOT HAVE A POST DINNER THIS MONTH DUE TO THE 4TH OF JULY HOLIDAY. WE WILL TRY TO ADD SOME EXTRA DINNER NIGHTS THIS MONTH AND I WILL SEND OUT WITH THE WEEKLY MENUS. 

**REMINDER** POST & AUXILIARY MEETING WILL BE ON 8 JULY @ 1900 HRS. 
PLEASE WELCOME BACK OUR COMMANDER AND AUXILIARY PRESIDENT FOR  2019-2020!!   
COMMANDER- VONNIE LARSON
AUXILIARY PRESIDENT- DEANNA SMITH

SEE THE ATTACHED AMERICAN RED CROSS BLOOD DRIVE ON TUESDAY JULY 16.
PLEASE SIGN UP AND HELP DONATE EITHER BY VISITING THE WEBSITE ON THE FLYER OR BY CALLING THE POST DURING BUSINESS HOURS. TOGETHER WE CAN ALL HELP!!

Kimmie and Tommie Boles arrived home around 2 weeks ago from Salt Lake and Kimmie is doing very good. (Please see attached thank you card)
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The Post would like to Welcome all our new members and friends. 
I would like to Thank everyone for all your support this month at the Post!! Garrett Newman 
